
GRATEFUL

Dear GCS Families,

We are so grateful for the first two weeks of this school year

together!  What a blessing it has been to interact with the

students that God has sent to be a part of GCS!  We are

seeing excitement, energy, and a willingness to learn.

Highlights from the First Two Weeks:

Students are settling into routines and building

friendships.

Students are abiding by the rules and following the

dress code.

Teachers are already seeing students grow

academically and spiritually.

Looking Ahead:

Email for September Events from Mrs. Marsh on 8/31

Encourage your child to share with you what they are

learning in classes and how they see God at work in

their lives.

 We are excited to partner with you as we guide students to

live in a way that is pleasing to God!  Thank you for

entrusting your student(s) to us. We are blessed to walk

alongside your family this year. Please don’t hesitate to

reach out with questions, prayer requests, or ways we can

support your student(s).

Blessings,

Tempa Cabrera

Director of Faculty & Families

“And whatever you do, in
word or deed, do everything

in the name of the Lord
Jesus, giving thanks to God

the Father through Him.”
Colossians 3:17

Donations Needed:
Hot Cocoa Packets

Apple Cider Packets



Praxi
Please make sure to check Praxi for information, syllabus,
grades, etc.  
Doublecheck that address, cell phone#’s, etc. are correct

Communication
Alerts/Updates will be sent through Praxi as a message,
please make sure you have downloaded the Praxi App in
order to receive.

Dress Code
Grace was given for dress code violations the first two
weeks. (We only had about a dozen of violations for the past
two weeks.  Thank you and your students!)
Next week, violations will be documented and depending on
the violation, parent could be called to bring a change of
clothing.

IMPORTANT REMINDERS:

Our vision for each student is that they grow into young men and women who bear fruit 
in every good work and grow in the knowledge of the Lord our God.
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Contact Info:
Rachel - rachel@gowensvillechristianschool.com

TEXT ONLY:  770.241.5890
Melissa - office@gowensvillechristianschool.com

TEXT ONLY:  864.350.1957
Colleen - cmarsh@gowensvillechristianschool.com

TEXT ONLY:  864.918.1413
Tempa - tcabrera@gowensvillechristianschool.com

TEXT ONLY:  336.825.5458
Lindsay - lindsay.evatt54@gmail.com

TEXT ONLY:  864.436.9099

https://www.gowensvillechristianschool.com/

